
S.E.A. 390 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

August 20, 2019 

 

 

 The S.E.A. 390 Public Hearing was held on Tuesday, August 20, 2019 at the South 

Dearborn Superintendent’s Office.  Those in attendance were Karl Galey – Lawrenceburg, Eric 

Lows – South Dearborn, Paul Ketcham – Batesville, Rob Moorhead – South Ripley, Branden 

Roeder – Rising Sun, Alex Brewer – ROD and Cristy Nuhring – RODEA representative. 

 

 The hearing was called to order at 7:45 a.m. stating the purpose was to meet the 

requirements set forth in S.E.A. 390 in regards to bargaining. 

 

 Mr. Galey commented that the current collective bargaining agreement is available on the 

ROD website. 

 

 There were no public comments. 

 

 The hearing was closed at 7:50 a,.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


